
Landscove C of E Primary School 
Landscove, Nr Ashburton, Devon.  TQ13 7LY 

Tel: 01803 762656                                                      
Email: adminlandscove@thelink.academy 

 
NEWSLETTER Friday 16th May 2025 

Dear Parents,                                                                                                                                                              

Well, we’ve certainly had a rather busy week in school! I would like to take this opportunity to say a big well 

done to the year 6s for working so hard this week and to thank the wonderful class 4 SATs team of Mrs 

Neville, Mrs Pearse, Miss Hart and Mrs Price (alongside our volunteer invigilators) who have been up-beat 

and encouraged the children throughout the test week. The school is so lucky to have such dedicated staff 

and supportive parents. 

LANDSCOVE LEARNERS                                                                                                                                                                 

CLASS 1  
What an incredible day Class One had at 

Stover last week. They started their day with 

pond dipping, finding many interesting pond 

creatures - including tadpoles, dragonfly 

nymphs and water boatmen. After their picnic 

in the hut, they went on a mini beast hunt.                                                              

Following on from their visit and the many 

tadpoles we saw, Class 1 have been learning 

about the life cycle of a frog. We discussed 

frogspawn, tadpoles, froglets and frogs. The 

children then created frog life-cycle crowns to 

support their learning! 

CLASS 2 have been immersed in learning 

about flowering plants in both Science and Art. 

The children have been closely observing 

flowering plants with magnifying glasses 

before drawing and labelling a diagram. They 

thought carefully about each part of the plant 

and its job.                                                                          

In art the children have been looking at the 

tones artists use and how the contrast between them can create very different visual effects. Today they 

had great fun using paint, Sharpies and cotton buds to create these pieces. Everyone was rightly proud of 

the artwork they created and so was Mrs R! 
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CLASS 3 are learning about living things and their habitats in science.  The children carefully observed and 

recorded the living things they found in their local area.   

 

 

CLASS 4 have continued their studies 

of gargoyles. They were given a choice 

of media to convey the visual elements 

of colour, tone and form. The results 

show excellent technique and 

incredible artistic style. 

 

ETHOS VISION AND VALUES:   

We have continued with our value of Trust, looking at how friendship relies on trust. Trust is a really 

important value. It must be earned. If we do not trust someone it is very hard to build a good friendship with 

them. Follow the link for ideas on how you can support this value at home. Landscove Church of England 

Primary School - Values and Collective Worship 

 

https://landscove.eschools.co.uk/web/values_and_collective_worship/699760
https://landscove.eschools.co.uk/web/values_and_collective_worship/699760


FOLS – a message from Michelle 
Thank you to everyone for supporting the ice lolly sales so far, a lovely treat for 

the children and a great way to add a little boost to the FOLs funds. 

I have put a sign-up sheet for ice lolly sales by the office. Please put your name 

down for a Friday afternoon if you can (in the hope that this lovely weather 

continues). It means buying some ice lollies from a supermarket and bringing 

them to school in a cool box at the end of the day to sell for £1 each (you then 

take out what you have paid for the lollies). It isn’t a big job, but the children love it. 

There will be a letter coming out next week about this year’s sponsored Colour Run which will be on 

Friday 20th June after Sports Day on the school field. We will need quite a few volunteers for setting up 

and throwing the colour, so please let us know if you are able and willing.  

Summer Fair will be – Friday 4th July any ideas or offers of help are extremely welcome. We would like 

to extend an invite again to any external stall holders, please let any friends or family know £15 per table, 

places are limited. 

Many thanks, Michelle 

 

SAFEGUARDING & ATTENDANCE 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This free guide explores Minecraft – a gaming 
favourite for children and adults alike. It 
highlights the potential risks, including online 
strangers, in-game bullying and unintended 
spending. Follow the link below for more 
information  
What You Need to Know: Minecraft | Free E-
Safety Guide 
 
If you are concerned about a child’s wellbeing, 
please contact the school or in non-school hours 
contact MASH on 0345 155 1071. 
Our designated safeguarding officer is Mrs. 
Ryder and the deputy safeguarding officer is Mr. 
Ansermoz. 
  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Attendance:   

(Our school target is 96.8%)  
Whole school 96.5% 

Class 1 90.55 

Class 2 98.7% 

Class 3 97.7% 

Class 4  96.8% 

Well done Class 2! 

23rd May Break up for half term 

Looking further ahead… 

2nd June  Bank Holiday  

3rd June Summer term begins 

3rd June, 4thJune, 5th 
June, 11thJune and 
12th June 

Class 4 swimming sessions 

https://nationalcollege.com/guides/minecraft-2025?utm_campaign=WakeUpWednesday&utm_medium=email&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-81PNskInOTI7Xw7AcsZlLjmKxhlMNutnWp9ZQT5iGuFBfRfxE8xoWwMd_0PokxJIxHFxp_jzk69wt0lqnraqwdrAxYbUFJEG21hjxeEznMdtWjkgA&_hsmi=109448945&utm_content=109448945&utm_source=hs_email
https://nationalcollege.com/guides/minecraft-2025?utm_campaign=WakeUpWednesday&utm_medium=email&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-81PNskInOTI7Xw7AcsZlLjmKxhlMNutnWp9ZQT5iGuFBfRfxE8xoWwMd_0PokxJIxHFxp_jzk69wt0lqnraqwdrAxYbUFJEG21hjxeEznMdtWjkgA&_hsmi=109448945&utm_content=109448945&utm_source=hs_email


 

A few photos from our annual May event …just because they are lovely! 

 

That’s all the news for now. Let’s hope the sun continues to shine for a lovely weekend! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

9th June  School photographer in – Class photos and Leavers 

16th -19th June Y6 Bikeability – bikes need to be in school. 

20th June  Sports day – am field events for children with Mr Tanner  
1:15 parents invited to join our traditional races event followed by FOLS colour 
run  

24th June Class 2 Trip to Riverford 

26th -27th June Class 3 Wild Wise Camping Trip 

4th July  FOLS Summer Fair 

7th - 9th July Class 4 Residential to Bristol 

10th July Class 3 forest school day @ Broadhempston community woodland - please 
drop and collect from the venue. 

17th July Circus Skills Workshop and show for KS12 children 

22nd July  Leavers service @ St Matthew’s 10am 
Break up for summer. 



 

 

 

 


